
14 Academic Master Plan Implementation

	Program or Certificate	 Fall 2018	 Spring 2019	 Summer 2019

	Landscape Technology (AAS)
Landscape Technology  
Certificate
American Sign Language 
Certificate
Women’s Studies Certificate

Advanced Interior Design 
Certificate
Design Industry Partnership 
Certificate
Introductory Interior Design 
Certificate

Broadcast Media  
Productions AAS
Ethic Social Studies  
Certificate
Photography Certificates

Program viability reports re-
viewed by CARC and SVPAA.  
Request for additional data 
and action plan implementa-
tion for each program.

Certificate Deleted

Certificate Deleted 

Curriculum modification

Meet with dean and chair  
to discuss process,  
expectations, and reporting 
deadlines.

Update reports and data find-
ings are due February 2019. 
CARC reviews reporting 
information and makes  
recommendation to SVPAA.  

Programs and certificates 
submit reports and data. 
CARC and SVPAA reviews. 
Request for additional data 
and action plan implemen-
tation for each program or 
certificate. 

SVPAA makes final decision 
about program/Certificate.

Program/certificate has one 
year to implement action 
plan.

20
18

20
19

Process Implementation Timeline, 2018—2019


